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Statement from Chief U. Reneé Hall regarding DPD Audit  
 

In October 2017, the City Auditor began an audit into the long standing procedures 

of off-duty employment by the Dallas Police Department. This audit focuses on the 

amount of hours that Officers spend on off duty jobs they voluntarily choose to 

work at outside of their 40 hour DPD work week. 

 

The results of the audit were submitted on September 26, 2018. We have reviewed 

the results and agree with the findings that have been presented. Policy review is 

underway and we look forward to implementing the changes that are necessary to 

ensure the safety of our officers and the community. 
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